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22nd January 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

YEARS 3/4 TRIP TO TATTON PARK TUESDAY 10TH March 2020
Tatton Park, Knutsford, Cheshire, WA16 6QN

We are pleased to say that we have been able to arrange a trip for Years 3 &4 to visit Tatton Park on Tuesday 10th March 2020 to participate in a Viking/Anglo Saxon day.  

Children will need a packed lunch, (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please).  In this instance, school are unable to provide a school packed lunch.

Children will need to wear their full school uniform, and should bring with them a waterproof coat for any sessions outside.

We will be travelling by coach.  The trip is outside of normal school hours, and the children will need to be dropped off at Richard Crosse on the day of the trip at 7.45am and will need to be collected from Richard Crosse at 4.00pm.  We are able to offer care club facilities at Richard Crosse for any children that need it, but please let us know.

The school is committed to providing additional learning opportunities for your child, which extend their understanding of the curriculum being taught.  As such, this visit is linked to the curriculum, but is not a part of it, and the school has received no funding for it.  Therefore, it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £22.00 per pupil.  There is no obligation to contribute, and no pupil will be omitted from the visit because they do not pay, or do not pay in full.  However, the visit cannot go ahead if the school has not received sufficient parental contributions by Friday 7th February 2020.  This contribution goes towards:

· The cost of entrance into Tatton Park for the day
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Return coach travel
· Insurance

The cost will be placed on all pupil’s ParentPay accounts, and will be removed if we receive notice from you that you are not able to pay.

Please follow the link to the google form and make your payment on ParentPay by Friday 7th February 2020.

https://forms.gle/Eqs4xNM5PTvqUdP79

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Vincent-Scuotto and Miss A Hylton
Year 3 and 4 Teachers
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